
Holy Trinity Careers and IAG plan 2024-2025  
All activities listed below take place during curriculum time and, unless highlighted, are available to all students.  

In Years 9 and 10, selected students receive an early intervention 1:1 careers interview with an independent careers advisor. All students receive at least 

one 1:1 careers interview in Years 11 and 13.  

Named careers lead – Miss Easton           Named Governor – Miss Pauline Boyle 

Term  Year 7  Year 8  Year 9  Year 10  Year 11  

 

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov and Cap Gemini IAG 

session in  

curriculum time  

  

Unifrog introduction 

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

 

BAE Systems Presentation 

(PAL) 

  

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov and Cap Gemini IAG 

session in  

curriculum time  

  

Option choices assembly  

  

Unifrog check-in 

  

 

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

 

BAE Systems Presentation 

(PAL) 

 

Cap Gemini Job Skills (PAL) 

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

1:1 careers interview with  

selected students   

  

World of Work. Impact day  

  

Compass +  

  

Unifrog  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

  

  

  

  

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

1:1 careers interview with  

selected students   

  

Compass +  

  

Unifrog  

  

Work experience launch   

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

 

  

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

Compass +  

Unifrog  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

Parent twilight  

  

1:1 careers interview for all  

students  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

  

Positively Mad-Mastering  

student motivation  

  



 

 

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

Unifrog  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

 

Cap Gemini Job Skills (PAL) 

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

Curriculum information 
evening  
  

Unifrog  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’ 
form time programme   
  

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

1:1 careers interview with  

selected students   

  

Compass +  

  

Unifrog  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

 

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

CapGemini apprenticeship 
talk  
  

Police Apprenticeships Talk 
(PAL).  
  

  

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

1:1 careers interview with  

selected students   

  

Compass +  

  

Unifrog  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

  

CapGemini apprenticeship 
talk  
  

Apprenticeship Big 
Assembly (PAL).  
  

  

  

  

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

Compass +  

  

Unifrog  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

 

1:1 careers interview for all  

students  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

CapGemini apprenticeship 
talk  
  

Farmer to Pharmacist talk  

  

  



 

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

Unifrog  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

  

  

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

Unifrog  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

  

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

1:1 careers interview with  

selected students   

  

Compass +  

  

Unifrog  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

Work experience - initial 

launch 

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

1:1 careers interview with  

selected students   

  

Compass +  

  

Unifrog  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

Work final meeting- health 
and safety.  
  

 

Careers in the subject 
classroom – careers  
fortnight  

  

Gov IAG session in  

curriculum time  

  

Compass +  

  

Unifrog  

  

PSHE careers –  

  

1:1 careers interview for all  

students  

  

10.10 Enterprise  

Programme  

  

‘Career of the Fortnight’  

form time programme   

  

College drop-in sessions 

during lunch and break 

times.  

  

Provider Access Legislation (PAL)  

  

The new Provider Access Legislation (PAL) specifies schools must provide at least six meaningful encounters with approved providers of apprenticeships and technical 

education for all their students (two encounters per key stage). For further information relating to PAL, please see our Careers Strategy.  

  

Details of these encounters for KS3 and 4 are listed above in bold.   

  



KS5 have taken part in a talk from Capgemini about degree apprenticeships and have visited a range of universities to see the broad range of academic and technical 

qualifications available.   

  


